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Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF STRATEGIC PRIORITY 4 
 
DATE: September 18, 2012  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Board of Trustees will discuss Strategic Priority 4, “We will establish and sustain an 
interdependent partnership with parents”. 

 

 

 
 ******************** 
 
No action required. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez 
Superintendent of Schools 


